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Look for us on Facebook

Upcoming meeting
Our Christmas Banquet is coming up Monday, December 11, at the Centerville High School Cafetorium beginning at
6 pm.  Pianist Tom Walker will entertain.

High School coaches talk to Lions
Centerville  High  School  basketball  and  football  coaches  spoke  to  the
Centerville  Lions  Club  Monday  evening,  November  17  at  the  Centerville
Senior Center.

Basketball coach Steve Beach said he has a good team this year and looks
forward to the schedule this year.  Beach is from Ferdinand, Indiana.

Football  coach  Kyle  Padgett  is  from  Cloverdale  and  played  football  at
Valparaiso University.  He says "the future is very bright and I'm excited about
that."

Pictured are:  Superintendent Phil Stevenson, basketball coach Steve Beach and football coach Kyle Padgett.
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Christmas Banquet chair Dennis Stephen said persons attending this year are being asked to bring some canned
goods for the Food Pantry in Centerville.  Pianist Tom Walker will play again at the December 11 banquet.  It will be
held at the Centerville High School Cafetorium beginning at 6 pm.

Future meetings and events
January 22 – Dinner/Program
February 26 – Dinner/Program
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